
Formal Consultation on the Pre-Submission 
Wiltshire Housing Site Allocations Plan

Friday 14 July to Friday 22 September 2017
The Draft Plan will identify, where necessary, new allocations for housing at 

settlements and review settlement boundaries.
The draft Plan can be viewed from Friday 14 July at the council’s main offices at 

Monkton Park (Chippenham), Bourne Hill (Salisbury) and County Hall (Trowbridge) and in 
all Wiltshire Council libraries during normal opening hours or can be available to view on 

the council’s website at http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/wiltshsgsiteallocationsplan

There will be four public exhibitions where you can find out more about the consultation. 
These will be held between 12pm and 7pm at: 

17 July: The Neeld Hall (Neeld Community and Art Centre) in Chippenham
19 July: Guildhall, Salisbury
24 July: Devizes Town Hall

26 July: County Hall Trowbridge 

Please return comments to Wiltshire Council, by 5pm on Friday 22 September 2017
via the following ways:

Online: http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/wiltshsgsiteallocationsplan
By post to: Spatial Planning, Economic Development and Planning, Wiltshire Council, County Hall, 

Bythesea Road, Trowbridge, Wiltshire, BA14 8JN.
By e-mail to: spatialplanningpolicy@wiltshire.gov.uk   


